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Councillor Vacancy 
Pebmarsh Parish Council 
Notice of one Casual Vacancy for a Parish Councillor in Pebmarsh 
 
Due to the resignation of a Parish councillor, Notice is hereby given that Pebmarsh Parish 
Council will fill the vacancy by co-option. 
 
• Do you want to serve your Community? 
 
• Do you have time or expertise which could benefit your Community? 
 
• Do you want to make a difference to all those around you? 
 
• Are you concerned about your local area? 
 
• Do you want to represent the views of local people? 
 
If you would like to make a difference and be involved in shaping the future of your local 
Community, why not step forward and apply to become a Pebmarsh Parish Councillor? 
 
A Parish Council is the closest level of local government to the community. It is a local 
authority in its own right that makes decisions on behalf of the residents in its “parish”. 
Becoming a Parish Councillor is a rewarding experience and is often described by those that 
get involved as a way of giving something back to their community. 
 
If you are interested in serving as a Parish Councillor, further details including criteria to be 
met to be eligible to apply and application form are available from the Parish Council offices 
(address above) or on line at http://parishcouncil.pebmarsh.com/ 
 
Completed applications should be submitted in writing (email is acceptable) to the Clerk at the 
address at the top of this notice by noon on Friday 27th August 2021 
 
Shelley Boydell 
Parish Clerk  
 


